# Senior Page Requirements

Dear Parents.

Congratulations on reaching this exciting milestone in your child's life! I am writing to provide you with an explanation of what we need from you for your child's section of the yearbook. Every senior has a dedicated space in the yearbook that will include the following:

Formal Picture
Informal Picture
Candid
Baby Photo
Quote
List of activities

The yearbook club is excited to begin the work of assembling these very important pages, so please provide us with the informal, candid, and baby photos at your earliest convenience. We would like these pictures by January 15th. You can email them to me at <a href="mailto:sschallert@cooperstowncs.org">sschallert@cooperstowncs.org</a>. If you need assistance using the scanner feature on your phone, just let me know!

A more detailed explanation of each requirement follows.

# **Formal Picture**

This picture is the one featured most prominently. The formal picture is taken by Lifetouch. This is the photograph with the drape or tuxedo. If your child has NOT yet had his or her formal taken, or needs a retake, please let me know. We will have one last opportunity for this in January.

# **Informal Picture**

This should be a high quality, less formal picture of the student. We recommend an outdoor setting and a less zoomed in picture for this. You and your child can choose the picture you would like to submit for this. Many families select one taken by a professional photographer or family friend.

#### Candid

This photograph can be from any time in the student's life, and preferably does not include anyone else in the picture. We find the pictures are simply too crowded and

small when other individuals are in the picture as well. This picture typically is not posed in any way and reflects your child's personality.

# **Baby Picture**

This should be a picture from the first few years of your child's life. Choose any fun or formal picture that you wish. When you have one, you can scan and send it to me at sschallert@cooperstowncs.org.

### Quote

Each senior selects a meaningful quote that will forever be associated with him/her. Please encourage your senior to begin thinking about what words they will want to include. The seniors will be asked to submit this to me in Google Classroom.

# List of activities

This is the list of clubs, organizations, and sports they have participated in during their high school careers. We will collect the quote and list of activities from each student in the Senior Class Google Classroom. If you want to help your child complete this, just ask them to open Classroom and take a look at the "assignment" together.

Lastly, **recognition ads** are now on sale. This is your opportunity to create a collage of family pictures and write a message to your graduate. You can purchase as many recognition ads as you would like. Siblings, grandparents, etc. are all welcome to create their own ads as well. The easiest way to create the recognition ad is to go to the yearbook website and build the ad on there. They have existing templates to add the images and text of your choice to, and we find that this results in the highest quality images. The website is jostensadservice.com. Alternatively, you can create a page and give it to me to scan and upload. These ads are due by February 1<sup>st</sup>.

Pricing: Full Page - \$150 1/2 Page - \$100 1/4 Page - \$60

Thank you for your help in creating this section of the yearbook. I look forward to working with your family. Please do not hesitate to email me any questions that you have!

Sincerely,

Sara Schallert

Mrs. Sara Schallert Yearbook Advisor